
Little Miami River 
Free Will Baptist 

Bi-Annual 
Conference 

Minutes 
April 10, 2020 

Due to the outbreak of the Corona Virus our in person meeting of the Little Miami 
River Conference was cancelled. The Executive board of our Conference met in a 
conference call to do the business of the Conference. Our Executive Board is: 
Clerk/ Charlie Crider; Moderator of the last conference/ Del Wallace; and three 
board members I John Wallace; Stuart Snow; Dwight Stump. Bro. Stump couldn't 
be at the meeting. 

I. Our meeting was opened with prayer by Bro. Snow. 

II. We needed to prepare a letter to the Ohio State Association of FWB. 

A. Motion was made and second to prepare the letter. 
1. The motion was carried. 

B. Delegates were appointed. 
Brenda Crider 
Al Dooley 
Rick Dean 
Velma Wallace 

C. With the fees of $225.00/church the total we sent was $2,250.00. 

Ill. As a point of information the fees goes up to $250/church in 2021. So we have 
to increase our semi-annual fees to $195.00. 

IV. . We will try to have our November 7, Conference at the Springfield Free Will 
Baptist Church. 

Our meeting was closed with prayer by Bro. Del Wallace. 

Clerk/ Charlie Crider 
Attached are: Financial Report and Statistics Report 



Little Miami River 
Free Will Baptist 

Bi-Annual 
Conference 

Minutes 
November 7, 2020 

Due to the outbreak of the Corona Virus our in person meeting of the Little Miami 
River Conference was cancelled. The Executive board of our Conference met in a 
conference call to do the business of the Conference. Our Executive Board is: 
Clerk/ Charlie Crider; Moderator of the last conference/ Del Wallace; and three 
board members I John Wallace; Stuart Snow; Dwight Stump. 

I. Our meeting was opened with prayer by Bro. Wallace. 

II. We needed to elect officers for the Little Miami River Conference. 

A. The offices needed to fill were: 
1. On the Executive Board Bro. Wallace's term was up. 
2. On the Presbytery Board Bro. Jim Stepp's term was up. 
3. On the Trustee Board all members terms are up. 
4. Our Parliamentarian was Bro. Robert Legg and his term was up. 

B. A motion was made and second to elect Bro. John Wallace by acclimation. 
Motion was carried. 

C. A motion was made and second to elect Bro. Jim Stepp by acclimation. 
Motion was carried. 

D. A motion was made and second to elect all Trustees by acclimation. 
Motion was carried. 

E. A motion was made and second to elect Bro. Robert Legg as our 
Parliamentarian. Motion was carried. 

II. We will try to have our May 1, 2021 Conference at the Springfield Free Will 
Baptist Church. 

Our meeting was closed with prayer by Bro. Dwight Stump. 



Clerk / Charlie Crider 
Attached are: Financial Report , Statistics Report, Conference letter to the State 
Association, and letters from the State Association. 


